
 

For Local 8 Members at Northwest Carpenters Trust 
April 9, 2024 

   

MOU Ratified 
 
Thank you to all who took the time to attend the membership meeting today and vote 
on the negotiated MOU.  We had really strong turnout and an overwhelming yes 
vote!  I have notified NWCT's counsel and will begin working to get the agreement 
signed. 
 
Also, thank you to the Bargaining Team for all their work! 
 
 
Union Bargaining Team: 
 Allyson Bleteh, Michelle Durant, Curtis Telgenhoff, and Valarie Peaphon 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Valarie Peaphon, Union 
Representative, at Valarie@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x103 
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